
 

 

Medicaid Provider CFAC Stabilization Funding Opportunity 
What is the Medicaid Provider Stabilization Funding Opportunity? 
An opportunity for providers that are enrolled with Idaho Medicaid to access a portion of the federal 
funds Idaho received to fight the COVID-19 pandemic. 

Who should apply? 
Idaho Medicaid providers who meet the following qualifications: 

• In-state providers; and 

• Actively enrolled; and 
• In good standing, meaning no current provider actions, sanctions, or debts owed; and 

• In good standing with the state of Idaho, meaning applicants do not owe any back taxes; and 
• In good standing with the local, state, and federal government, meaning applicant is not 

suspended or debarred from receiving federal funds; and 
• Medicaid revenue is greater than or equal to 20% of total annual revenues for calendar year 

2019. 

How to apply? 
Idaho Medicaid providers may apply to access this funding by filling out the Medicaid Provider CFAC 
Stabilization Funding Application.  

Download the Instructions to complete the application here. 

Download the Excel file of the application here. 

When will applications be accepted? 
November 16, 2020 through December 18, 2020. The application is due by 5 p.m. Mountain Time (MT) 
on December 18, 2020. 

Round One (October 8-31) Applicants: Do not fill out a new application. See FAQ for details on checking 
status and your instructions to qualify for this amended funding opportunity. 

Where should completed applications be sent for processing? 
Email: MedicaidCFAC@dhw.idaho.gov 
Fax: 208-334-0431 

Where should questions be sent? 
The Department will answer questions through email at MedicaidCFAC@dhw.idaho.gov 

How will I know if my application was accepted and if I qualified for any funding? 
When you submit the application, an email will be sent informing you the Department has received it.  

Your application will be reviewed by the Department of Health and Welfare Division of Medicaid for 
verification of the application information. Applications are processed by the Department on a weekly 
basis.  

Any other activities regarding application minimum requirements, qualifications, or funding are 
determined by the Coronavirus Financial Advisory Committee (CFAC). See more about CFAC. 

Will the Department have a website or more information about this information? 
The Department will have a Frequently Asked Questions (FAQ) document updated with questions we 
receive through email. The latest FAQ is available here. 

https://coronavirus.idaho.gov/wp-content/uploads/2020/09/gov-approval-funding-recommendations-9.25.2020.pdf
https://coronavirus.idaho.gov/wp-content/uploads/2020/11/IDHW_CFAC_Instructions.pdf
https://coronavirus.idaho.gov/wp-content/uploads/2020/11/CFAC_ProviderApplication2020.11.16.xlsx
https://coronavirus.idaho.gov/wp-content/uploads/2020/11/IDHW_CFAC_FAQs.pdf
mailto:MedicaidCFAC@dhw.idaho.gov?subject=Mediciad%20Provider%20CFAC%20Assistance%20Application
mailto:MedicaidCFAC@dhw.idaho.gov?subject=Medicaid%20CFAC%20Question
https://coronavirus.idaho.gov/coronavirus-financial-advisory-committee/
https://coronavirus.idaho.gov/wp-content/uploads/2020/11/IDHW_CFAC_FAQs.pdf

